
 

 

 

 

‘Learning together through love, friendship, forgiveness and faith’ 

Wednesday 19th January 2022  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thank you to everyone who has already responded to the 2-minute survey regarding consent. If you 

haven’t had the opportunity to do so, please can I ask you to click the link or scan the QR code.   

Please remember, one form per child needs to be completed.  

Currently, the parents in Year 4 are in the lead, followed by Year 3 parents completing the consent 

form.   

Deadline to complete the consent form is Wednesday 26th January 2022.   

We are hoping to start posting photographs and work of the children as soon as; especially since you 

have not been able to come into school.  The children in each class, across the school have chosen a 

festival, linked with World Religious Day.  The staff have planned opportunities for the children to be 

able to see what other children across the school have been learning.   

Year Group Festival 

Reception and Year 1 Holi 

Year 2 Rosh Hashanah 

Year 3 Holi 

Year 4  Divali 

Year 5 Vesak (Buddhisma) 

Year 6 Eid 

 

If you have already completed your consent, and given consent, class teachers will shortly be posting 

some of the work. Watch this space. 

https://www.st-michaelsprimary.co.uk/web 

@StMichaels_CE  

With best wishes,  

Mrs T Ball 

Interim Headteacher 

https://www.st-michaelsprimary.co.uk/web

